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27th November 2023 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Trip to Mount St Joseph’s – Thursday 30th November 2023. 
 
The GIFT team have been invited to Mount. St. Joseph’s RC High School for a Chaplaincy Day.  
They will be working with the GIFT team from Mount. St Josephs and other local GIFT teams.  
 
They will be transported by teacher’s vehicles.   
 
Children will be provided a lunch at Mount St. Josephs. 
 
Please ensure your child is in school for 8.45am. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return it to the office. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs Messham  
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________ to be taken to Mount St 
Joseph’s RC High School on Thursday 30th November 2023 and travel by teacher’s vehicles. 
 
 
Signed:______________________________________ Date: _____________________ 
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